
Nov. 20, 2017 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the Middle States Commission has accepted the visiting team’s 
recommendations and formally reaffirmed our accreditation through 2024-2025.  The information we 
provided met their expectations, and the warning status has been removed effective last week.   
 
I thank all that have been involved in this process.  As you know, institutions benefit from these 
accreditation processes in that they are designed to improve our educational mission and ensure our 
effective use of resources. 
 
This is good news as we prepare to celebrate the Thanksgiving holiday.  I wish you and your families a 
safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving. 
 
My Best,  
 
Ronald Nowaczyk, PhD  
President  
Frostburg State University  
101 Braddock Road  
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303  

Voice:  301.687.4111 
Fax:     301.687.7070 
 

 
 
 


